
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance

 December 9th. 2016 @ Silverdale Community Centre

In attendance:
Cllr Steve Green. Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Margaret Sheard, Sue Fox, Charlie Goulding, Paul Jolly, Ann 
Moffett, John Marshall, Gavin Doxey, Tom Sheard, Don Booker.

1 Apologies:
None

Actions

2 Declarations of Interest:
None

3 Notes of the previous meeting:
Correct – Spring clean registered

4 Project Feedback:
Monk Bretton Booklet printed – copies made available to members
CAB Report – need to advertise this service in GP’s etc. Leaflet reqd. In New Year.
 It was stated SYHA has a similar project starting in April
Concern was expressed on the quality of the report.
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5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received:
None

6 Funding & Finance:
Spreadsheet discussed, need to restart at year start.
Xmas activities heading explained, items discussed.

7 Additional Items:
CAB Monk Bretton Report – covered under item 4.

8 AOB:
 Central contact team Xmas dinner – agreed £50 donation
 Monk Bretton light switch on – duties discussed and agreed.
 Monk Bretton Service of Memorial – it was stated that the Monk Branch of 

the British Legion may close leading to a need to organise next year’s event 
Agreed WA take over next year’s event – agenda item next meeting with               
information

 Gifts for Children – it was suggested the WA look at raising Xmas gifts for 
needy children in the ward
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9 Date of Future meetings

Next meeting will be held at Burton Grange Community Centre.

January 20th. 2017 @ 9:30

Meeting closed by SG at 11am


